
Delegation Agreement Updated
To: Industry Clients
Effective Date: Nov. 4, 2013

BACKGROUND:

An updated delegation agreement between the Agricultural Land Commission (ALC) and the BC Oil and Gas 
Commission (OGC) was signed on June 13, 2013. The agreement covers oil and gas activities and related 
ancillary activities within the Peace River Regional District and Northern Rockies Regional Municipality.

For details on the updates to the agreement, please see the original Industry Bulletin 2013-11, released on 
Aug. 6, 2013. An Industry Information Session was held in Fort St. John on Oct. 24, 2013 to describe the 
changes. The new application forms and the manual titled Application Requirements for Activities Planned in 
the ALR are posted to the OGC website.
 

Industry Bulletin 
2013-11 UPDATE

November 4, 2013

REQUIREMENT:

•	 Effective Nov. 4, 2013, oil and gas non-farm use activities in the Agricultural Land Reserve (ALR) will 
be administered according to the June 13, 2013 ALC-OGC Delegation Agreement posted to the OGC 
website.

•	 Applications received as of Nov. 4, 2013 must meet the requirements described in the manual.
•	 Applications already received as of this date will continue to be processed and decided according to the 

April 2010 Agreement, unless they are revised to include submission requirements specified in the new 
manual.

For further information on this industry bulletin, please contact:

Roger St. Jean
Deputy Commissioner
BC Oil and Gas Commission
Roger.St.Jean@bcogc.ca
250-794-5270

http://bcogc.ca/node/11024/download
http://bcogc.ca/industry-zone/documentation/Agricultural-Land-Reserve-(ALR)
http://bcogc.ca/industry-zone/documentation/Agricultural-Land-Reserve-(ALR)
mailto:Roger.St.Jean%40bcogc.ca?subject=INDB%202013-11%20Updated%20Delegation%20Agreement

